
 

 

Dear Value Guest:         

Starting Feb,1,2024 O’Hare International Airport will relocate hotel shuttle pick up 

to TERMINAL 2 LOWER-LEVEL CURBSIDE-MIDDLE OF DOOR 2C ARRIVALS. 

 

1. All guest arriving at Terminal 1,2,3 and 5 must please proceed to Terminal 2 

arrivals Lower-level curbside. -Middle lane of door 2C for the hotel shuttle 

pickup. 

2. All guest arriving at Terminal 5, Please follow signage to the Hotel Shuttles. 

Take the airport transit from terminal 5 to terminal 2. 
 

 


